
 The Federation  
  of   

 

  Minster and Monkton Church of England Primary Schools 
 

 

8th September 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Hindleap Warren Outdoor Residential Visit - June 2023 

As you are aware, your child will be able to take part in the residential visit to Hindleap 

Warren from Monday, 5th June to Friday, 9th June 2023.  Yesterday, we held a virtual 

meeting to discuss arrangements for the residential visit and make parents aware of the 

many benefits such a trip could bring to your child, both in their educational and 

social/emotional development. 

The number of children wishing to attend this visit must be confirmed by no later than the  

30th September. The cost of the visit will be approximately £450.  If there is any change 

to this you will be notified immediately, but we hope to keep this as the maximum cost. 

The breakdown of the cost is as follows: 

Hindleap Warren £416 

Return Coach Journey £34 

Total £450 

It is important to note that in order for this residential visit to go ahead we are hoping for 

100% of the cost to be covered by the parent/guardian.  A non-refundable deposit of £100 

is due by Friday, 30th September to secure your child’s place.  A payment plan is shown 

below and must be adhered to. However, if you would like to pay off larger amounts earlier 

or smaller amounts weekly then this is also possible. Please contact the school office about 

this. 

Hindleap Payment Deadlines 2022/23 

 

30th September  £100.00  (Non-refundable) 

31st October   £75.00 

30th November  £75.00 

31st January   £75.00 

28 February   £75.00 

31 March   £50.00  (Final payment) 

 

TOTAL PAYABLE             £450.00 



 

 

Should you feel you may experience difficulty with the total cost of this trip or have any 

queries regarding payment deadlines, please make an appointment to see Mrs Stone, 

Executive Headteacher by the 23rd September.  Please contact the School’s Reception 

Office to arrange this. 

In order to secure a place for your child, would you please complete the slip below and 

return it to school by Friday, 30th September. The non-returnable deposit of £100.00 

should be paid online via School Money, as you will be able to view your statement/payment 

details at any time of the day or night.  

Please note that we will not be able to accept any further children on the trip after 30th 

September, as once the booking is confirmed with Hindleap we will not be changing this.  

Any children not attending Hindleap will take part in an Activity week, the activities/cost 

of which will be advised next year. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs R Wish 
Mrs R Wish 

Senior Leader/UKS2 Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

To: Reception Office, Minster or Monkton Church of England Primary School 

 

 

Hindleap Warren Outdoor Education Centre Visit – June 2023 

 

The total cost is approximately £450.00 

*I am willing for my child to take part in the above residential visit and I am willing to make 

a contribution of approximately £450 on behalf of my child. 

*I agree to make the non-refundable deposit of £100 by 30th September. 

 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________ Class: __________________ 

Signed: ____________________ Parent/Guardian Date: ___________________ 

*Please delete where appropriate 

 


